
Hello City Council, 
 
I just read about the meeting regarding fireworks in London on August 15th but am unable to attend the 
meeting so here's my two cents. If you go with Option A nothing will change. It's basically the same 
restrictions that are in place now and no one follows them. I live in Fairmont and fireworks/firecrackers 
go off all summer at random times. No one worries about getting caught or fined because by the time 
someone (police) responds to the call the offenders are gone.  
 
The only option that will work for both sides of the issue is Option B. The people who want to see 
fireworks can still do that at the sites permitted by the city and those who don't want fireworks can at 
least be prepared because they'll know what dates and times they'll be going off.  
 
Thank you for taking this issue seriously.  
Sara Diane Crane 
 


